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As we entered the new year, January saw a normal decline in sales and orders

compared to December, as is typical in the months following the busy holiday

shopping period. As the warmer weather comes, however, we fully anticipate a

steady monthly increase in both of these areas. Also in the coming months,

INFINITI Parts & Accessories will continue running regular promotions targeted

at driving more clients and sales through your program website! 

As we work to improve the services provided to program dealers, we have

included a poll in this month’s newsletter to help us better understand how you

plan on using your program website. We encourage you to participate and
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